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Dami Cole <coledamilola@googlemail.com>
Monday, February 8, 2010 4:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello, My name is Cole Damilola and I trade with alpari US, I just
wanted to comment on your proposal to alter the margin requirements
for forex transactions and I would like to say the current 100:1 is
very much okay from my point of view and I wouldnt want it changed
anytime soon. I really think you should re-consider before concluding
on this issue. Thanks and God bless you all


